J. CLINTON FOSHEE, M. D. 124 FULTON STREET, EAST GRAND RAPIDS, MICH.

June 17, 1941

Dr. Fred Rankin, 271 West Short Street, Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Rankin:

Congratulations on your election as President of the American Medical Association! I know all your friends in Grand Rapids join with me in wishing you a successful administration.

If you are too busy, would you be kind enough to have your secretary inform me about whose stables I might visit in Lexington, or whom I might contact, to see about buying some fine five-gaited saddle horses, or mares, for my personal use?

Assuring you that I shall appreciate this favor, and with kindest personal regards, I am,

Very sincerely yours,

J. C. Foshee, M. D.

JCF:cdh